RECEIVED

January 4, 2010 DEC 3 7 2008

CITY OF WEST ALLIS
CLERK/TREASURER
Dear Mayor Devine & the Common Council,
Local 80 would like to have your permission to use Klentz Park for a weekend in August
for a Local 80 family picnic. We are going to be serving beer, soda and food. There also

will be games for the children and other activities.

Sincerely,

Joe Narlock
President, Local 80

in the public service, Local &



